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“We have started to implement the new curriculum in years 3 and 4 since September 
and have found it very difficult to resource and often had to write activities from 
scratch.  After doing my research, I found out that Collins were preparing to launch 
their new maths scheme, having previously been impressed and amazed by the 
quality of the schemes, I had high hopes.  After speaking with Sharon (the rep) I 
quickly received some sample materials and was very impressed, yet again the 
resources were of high quality and supports children’s understanding in an engaging 
way.  The resources matched the national curriculum really well and have clear 
progression across units of work.  The lessons have opportunities to be differentiated 
in 5 ways and the units are flexible and give teachers the opportunities to be 
creative.  I am extremely impressed with the online planning tool and am really 
looking forward to implementing this scheme of work across years 3 and 4 and then 
into years 1 and 5 next year.”  
 
Charlotte Angeli, Senior Leader, Chigwell Primary School 
 
 
 
“Just a quick note to let you know that Busy Ants is going very well so far at Hague! 
Teachers love the planning. It's flexible and well thought through. The online 
resources are really good and the children are enjoying their maths lessons.” 
 
Sue Walsh, Deputy Head, Hague Primary School 
 
 


